
ARIA
CLASS A DIESEL REBATE PROGRAM

The opportunity is right now! Stop wondering and start living. Whatever your adventure holds in store for you, 
Thor Motor Coach has an Aria motorhome made to fit you!

Thor Motor Coach is offering consumers a $10,000 USD rebate on any 2024 model year or older, new, previously 
untitled, Aria Class A diesel motorhome in dealer inventory, that you PURCHASE AND TAKE DELIVERY OF  
04-01-2024 through 04-30-2024.

Simply visit your local Aria dealer and take a look at the floor plan that fits you and your life. Figure out your 
best deal, and if eligible present this rebate form to receive the applicable rebate** credited to your purchase, 
directly from Thor Motor Coach.

Name
Address City State Zip
E-Mail Phone

Model Aria
VIN #
Serial #
Dealer
Date of Purchase/Retail Sale Date

Authorized Dealer Signature Customer Signature

Name Name

How did you hear about this rebate? 
Thor Motor Coach Website Social Media Dealership Other:

April 1, 2024

**$10,000 USD rebate will be paid directly to the dealer. Rebates are only applicable to unit within a dealer’s inventory on the date of purchase. Rebate will only be  
awarded on a 2024 model year or older, new, previously untitled, Aria Class A diesel motorhome. This will not be paid directly to the consumer, and does not hold a cash 
value. The Rebate Form must be returned to TMC within 10 days of the retail sale to qualify for the rebate program.

DEALER ONLY - E-mail the completed form to your Thor Motor Coach Sales Representative with the warranty registration.

The Rebate Form must be returned to TMC within 10 days of the retail sale date to qualify for the rebate program.


